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Dates for your 
diary:   
 
16th December 
Last day of term 
 
4th January 2023 
First day of term 
 
17th January 2023 
NSPCC parent 
workshop via 
Zoom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hanukkah  
Happy Hanukkah to our families who are 

celebrating this festival of lights during the 

holidays. 

Secret Santa Winners 
Thank you to everyone who entered the 
Secret Santa draw. Below are the winners. 
 
FS2-Rhea Moola 
Y1-Beanar Aziz 
Y2-Zachary Gibson 
Y3-Atina Salih 
Y4-Rayyan Mahamoud 
Y5-Aisha Daud 
Y6-Marika Siczuk 
 

Children in Need 
Thank you to everyone who donated for 

Children in Need. We raised £85 for this 

wonderful charity.  

 

Attendance awards 
We have decided to reward pupils who 

manage to achieve 96%+ attendance every 

half term and enter their names into a prize 

draw. The winners will receive a gift voucher 

each. The two winners this term are 

Y1-Lucy Foulkes 

Y6- Amel Abdu  

Well done to our two winners.  

Citizen winners 
Well done to our citizen winners this term for 

upholding the school values and setting a high 

standard for the rest of our pupils. 

 

FS2-Andre Bell 

Y1-Hazielle Yapi 

Y2-Hamze Ali   

Y3-Mahamed Yasin 

Y4-Zoya Omar 

Y5-Sari Abdullah 

Y6-Harris Wakefield 

NSPCC- 
Keeping kids safe online 

We are hosting a Zoom workshop for parents 

who wish to learn more about keeping their 

child safe whilst being online. This is especially 

aimed at our year six pupils and we encourage 

year six parents to attend either in school, or 

online at home.  This will be on Tuesday 17th 

January 9am.  
Last day 

We will break up on Friday 16th December for 

the Christmas holidays and the children will 

return to school on Wednesday 4th January 

2023. We would like to wish all our families a 

peaceful and restful holiday and a Merry 

Christmas. 

     Cath Thomas 

    Headteacher 
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Family Faith and Fun 
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